
Greetings,  
 
Attached is a copy of the letter signed by Mr. James Dunivan, Superintendent for the Nettleton 
Public School District, opposing ordinance 17-063. I wanted you to be notified of this letter 
before the city council meeting tomorrow, Tuesday, August 1. In addition, to show that the 
citizens in Jonesboro are against this ordinance, a Facebook page called Apartment 280 has been 
created. Please feel free to browse the page.  
 
I look forward to the meeting tomorrow at 5:30 pm. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Patti Lack 
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